
 

Zenith Fellowship - Space Internship and Mentorship Opportunities for Post-Secondary 
Students and Recent Graduates: Apply for the Zenith Fellowship to have the opportunity to be 
paired with an executive mentor from the space industry, work at an space company this 
summer, and join a class of like-minded individuals from across Canada at the leadership 
summit. The fellowship is open to applicants from all backgrounds with a focus on individuals 
from underrepresented or disadvantaged groups. Current students and recent alumni (up to 3 
years from graduation from an undergraduate degree) from all academic disciplines are eligible 
and encouraged to apply. Applications are open until October 22nd 2021. For more information, 
please visit http://www.zenithpathways.ca/apply or email info@zenithpathways.ca 

Interested in learning more? We will be hosting two virtual panels the week of September 20th. 
Follow our social media accounts or sign up to our newsletter on our website to find out more! 

Work at a cool space company. Fellows will work on projects that are out of this world at some 
of the coolest and up-and-coming companies in the Canadian space industry! Check out the list 
of host companies on our website.  

Learn from leaders in the space sector. Fellows will be matched with an External Mentor who 
will help guide them through their internship and provide insight into their career aspirations. 

Grow your career in the Canadian space industry. Join a class of fellows who are inspired by 
space, want to give back to the community, and are future leaders! Fellows will participate in the 
annual Professional Development Summit where they will meet their class, mentors, host 
organizations, and take part in activities and workshops to prepare them for the next steps in 
their careers. 

About us: Zenith Canada Pathways Foundation, a not-for-profit with an ambitious goal: to deliver 
a national mentoring and summer internship program for post-secondary students and early-
career professionals aspiring to work in the space industry with a focus on underrepresented 
and disadvantaged groups. Following successful examples in the U.S. such as the Brooke 
Owens Fellowship and the Matthew Isakowitz Fellowship, such a curated approach will increase 
diversity and inclusion, and retain future talent right here in Canada’s space industry. 

 


